
Dear Sirs, 
I am in opposition to HB 4145. This will not reduce violence against innocents but will expand 
restrictions against honest firearms owners. 
Please drop this bill. 
Sincerely, 
Dick Winningstad, 
 
Lemans3@comcast.net  
14485 SW Surrey St 
Beaverton Or. 97006 
 
Below is my business email please do not use this email address, but use my home email 
address above. 
 
Best Regards, 
Dick Winningstad, Logistics 
dickw@ap.com  
Shipping@ap.com  
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